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Additional Weekly Payments Added 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Starting in March, AmeriHealth Caritas Next and First Choice Next are increasing the frequency of their 

provider payment cycle, to three times per week.  Providers may see increased payment activity as a 

result of this change.  

 

 

Questions: 
Thank you for your participation in our network and your continued commitment to the care of our 
members. If you have questions about this communication, please contact your Provider Account 
Executive or the Provider Services Department for your state. 
 

Summary: In an effort to speed payment we are increasing the frequency of our 
payment cycles to three times a week starting in March. 


